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LETTER DR LETTER RECOMBINANT FACTOR Yffi (POH3/4301/308) 

I enclose a suggested letter of reply to Dr Lee. 

SofS has in the meantime received a letter from John Marshall who received from 
Dr Lee a copy of her letter to you (POH3/4301/308). A copy of the letter from 
Mr Marshall and from Dr Lee to Mr Marshall is attached. 

I also attach some background information. I am sorry that this is so lengthy, but 
Dr Lee raises a number of points in her letter. 

4. I also attach copies of two letters in response to Dr Lee's original letter in the 
Lancet. One is from the Haemophilia Society supporting the use of recombinant 
Factor VIII. The other comes from the US, suggesting that it is possible to 
destroy parvovirus in plasma derived products. I am informed by MCA, that this 
is not so for the case of any of the currently available products. 

Dr A Rejman
Room 420 ExtGRO-C 
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